
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 9:02 AM 
 
To: eric_teetsel@hawley.senate.gov 
 
Subject: Senator Hawley's Leadership Needed:  Testing the Fitness of President 

Biden's Nomination of Trini Ross to be U.S. Attorney for the Western 
District of New York 

 
Attachments: 8-4-21-hawley.pdf 
 
TO:  Eric Teetsel/Legislative Director to U.S. Senator Josh Hawley 
 
Following up my August 2nd phone conversations with your interns Roy and Mike, attached for your 
review – and transmittal to Senator Hawley – is my self-explanatory letter to him “Testing the Fitness of 
President Biden’s Nomination of Trini Ross to be U.S. Attorney for the Western District of New 
York”.   The webpage on which it is posted is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/searching-
federal/2021-new-us-attorneys-for-ny.htm. 
 
I am available to answer questions and would welcome your call. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
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